



**Barts and The London
Student Staff Liaison Committee
2020-2021**

JSSLC Meeting Minutes

[AGENDA ITEM SUBMISSION LINK](#)

DATE	<i>10/11/2020</i>
VENUE	<i>ONLINE - MS TEAMS</i>
STAFF CHAIR	<i>DR. PAULA VICKERTON</i>
STUDENT CO-CHAIR	<i>JAMES TAVNER</i>
STAFF PRESENT	<i>PING YIP, RACHEL NAKALEMBE, ROBERT SPROTT, XUENONG BO, KRISTIN BRAUN, LESLEY ROBSON, MARIA HAYFRON-BENJAMIN, NANDINI HAYES, NIMESH PATEL, PATRICK PALLIER, PAULA FUNNELL, DEVINA RAVAL, RACHEL ASHWORTH, JEAN MARIE DELALANDE, ARTURAS VOLIANSKIS, ADINA MICHAEL-TITUS, DAN BURKE</i>
STUDENT REPS PRESENT	<i>BLSA: YASSAR MALIK, MATHEW ROBATHAN 1ST YEAR : SUBANA KHALID, DANIELLA REYES, KAVI THOBHANI, DANIEL SIMMONDS 2ND YEAR: SANEAAH KHAN, TAMARA ENTHOVEN, HASSAN NAIMA, HAZAL TURUNC, JESSICA BURNETT GEP: EMILY WOODROOFE, EMMANOUIL VERIGOS</i>

1: Apologies:	
	n/a
2. Minutes of previous meeting	
	Approved
3.Actions of previous meeting	
3a	Done: 6 + 4 +5 +1 3 to be discussed at MCC
3b	Done: 1

Item	Summary	Action	Responsibility
4.Chair items			
4a	Library and Garrod still open Students still allowed on campus Food venues under SU are closed Exam and enrichment still going ahead as planned Some modules are prepping for last week online for travelling, no planned enrichment after 9th		
4b	Clinical skills priority, then anatomy and physiology, seeing if PBL can then be done PBL based on tutors preference, student preference and room availability - very complex to organize Communications awaiting approval Return (estimate): GEP - 18/01, Y1/2 - 15-18/01 Arrangements can be made for those quarantining	Students travelling later to contact Dr Robson Students not able to travel at all contact SAP	JT/Y2R

	BB2 has clinical skills planned, not planned for anatomy/physiology yet Clinical skills will be 6-7 people per room with 2-3 beds - under constant review		
5. Staff items			
5a	Question regarding if externals knew about september situation - answer is yes		
5b	N/a		
6. Year 1 Rep items			
7. Year 2 Rep Items			
7a	Video were supposed to be shorter, unsure why it was long Diabetes video is on way Clinicians struggling to film and upload in time Lecture slides for clinical skill live sessions not uploaded		
7b	Brought up to module leads, Histology leads not present Asked for questions to be done rather than going through slides	Email HR about suggestion	JT
8. GEP Rep Items			
8a.	Sessions have been improved for GEPs Histology teaching would be better timetabled rather than guessing KB asking module leads to ensure asynchronous teaching to be added to calendar		
9.AOB			
9a	Y2 has declaration and disclosure currently		

	<p>Deadline 27/11/20</p> <p>GMC guidance has changed</p> <p>Any questions to reply to email</p> <p>The uni decide if they need to declare to the GMC</p> <p>Opportunity is provided every year so should be declared as early as possible</p>		
9b	<p>Change date of meeting to accommodate progress test</p> <p>Only have one more meeting before christmas instead of 2</p>	Look into feedback about progress test, email NP	JT/MR
9c	MHB looking into making forum anonymous	Continue looking into this	MHB